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MYC ANNUAL DOCK PARTY & PIG ROAST 

SATURDAY, JULY 16, 2011 

5:00PM—$15/PER PERSON 

Sign-up at the club 

MENU 

 

PORKY PIG 

HAMBURGERS—HOT DOGS—GRILLED CHICKEN 

BAKED BEANS—COLE SLAW—POTATO SALAD 

CORN BREAD—ROLLS & BUTTER 

APPLE SAUCE—PINEAPPLE 

 

DESSERT DONATIONS ARE ALWAYS WELCOME! 

50/50 RAFFLE. 

 
ENTERTAINMENT FOR YOU LISTENING AND DANCING 

PLEASURE WILL BE PROVIDED BY THE BAND 

“FULL CIRCLE” 

 

HURRY THIS IS ALWAYS A SELL OUT!! 
 
 

 



 

Children’s River Dances 

 

Monday, July 11, 2011 

Time: 7:00 to 8:00 

Ages: Kids 10 and  

under. 

Always fun for the  

kids!  

Parents bring your  

cameras!!  

 

Lasting memories are 

guaranteed! 

MYC ANNUAL GOLF  

TOURNAMENT A HUGE  

SUCCESS 
 

WHAT A DAY… FUN, GOLF, FRIENDS 

AND GOOD FOOD!  

WHAT MORE COULD YOU ASK FOR? 

 

SPECIAL THANKS TO JIM BARRY AND 

DAVE MERCHANT FOR PUTTING THIS 

EVENT TOGETHER. YOU BOTH 

SHOULD REALLY QUIT YOUR DAY 

JOBS AND GET INTO EVENT  

PLANNING!  GREAT JOB GUYS!! 

 

THE WINNER OF THE BALL DROP 

WAS MYC MEMBER 

DANNY SULLIVAN!  

 

CONGRATULATIONS DANNY!! 

 

MYC ANNUAL BLESSING OF THE FLEET—HELD ON SUNDAY, JUNE 26,2011 

ALWAYS A FAVORITE FAMILY EVENT AT THE CLUB, THIS EVENT WAS WELL ATTENDED. 

SPECIAL THANKS TO SISTER JEAN SULLIVAN, SND FOR BLESSSING OUR FLEET. 

THANK YOU TO AL SARNO, BILL BURCHILL AND BETH GRIFFIN FOR MAKING THE DAY SO MUCH FUN. 

CONGRATULATIONS TO ALL RAFFLE WINNERS. 

THANK YOU TO OUR ASSOCIATE MEMBERS WHO WORKED VERY HARD TO  

HELP MAKE THE DAY EVENTFUL. 

ALSO, MUCH APPRECIATION GOES OUT TO THE ENVIRONMENTAL POLICE, FIRE DEPARTMENT DIVE 

TEAM, MARSHFIELD HARBORMASTER, NIBA, SOUTH SHORE NEPTUNE’S DIVE CLUB AND SEA TOW FOR 

THEIR ATTENDANCE, DEMONSTRATIONS AND SUPPORT. 

HAVE A SAFE AND ENJOYABLE BOATING SEASON. 



 

FLEET CAPTAIN’S CORNER 

 

 

REMINDER FROM FLEET CAPTAIN 

 

As outlined in the MYC Float Rules, Section II, 

Article n. 

 

“Boats left unattended for a period of 

twenty-four (24) hours or more must 
turn off AC power to the boat.  Violators 
will be subject to a ten dollar ($10) 

fee per violation for the use of the  

electricity.  Unattended boats should be 

reported immediately to the Fleet  

Captain or an Assistant Fleet Captain. 
Under no circumstances should any 

member unplug or turn off  the  

electricity to someone else’s boat.  

Doing so is in violation of Float Rule 

Section I subsection g.” 

 

There will be a Tide Chart posted on the Float Board  

at the Club. 

 

Any Members with questions about the floats, Float 

Rules, etc. can contact Bill Burchill at: 781-837-1522 

(home) or 781-733-4742 (cell). Email: 

drbmjk@aol.com. You may also contact Bill Kerrigan, 

Sr., Chris Grande or Don Watson. 

 

 

Thanks,  

Bill Burchill 
 

SAVE THE DATES 
 

MYC CLAM BAKE 

SUNDAY, AUGUST 21, 2011 

2:00PM 

LOBSTERS AND MORE!! 

(Watch next Currents for more details.) 

MYC SUMMER BOAT TRIP TO 

GLOUCESTER, MA 

AUGUST 19 – 20,  2011 

IF INTERESTED IN PARTICIPATING PLEASE 

SEE MEMBER JIM BARRY. 

 

HAPPY 4TH OF 

JULY!! 

IF YOU SEE SOMETHING...SAY SOMETHING 

All Members, including those that work at the Club,  should take 

notice of any suspicious activity on Club property, including the 

docks. This helps prevent accidents, liability issues and damage to 

your Club.  If you see something that doesn’t look right to you -

say something.  

Thanks for your cooperation! 



 

MYC SCHOLARSHIPS 

Congratulations to this years MYC 

Scholarship Winners. 

 

SAMANTHA DEVINE 

BRIAN KELLY 

KELSEY SHOULA 

NINA WEST 

 

Best of luck to all of you as you 

start the next chapter of your 

lives! 

Please submit 1st Semester 

Grades to the MYC Secretary in 

order for the scholarship check to 

be mailed. 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT NEW INFORMATION FOR MEMBERS 

 

THE FOLLOWING  AMENDMENT TO THE MYC 

BY-LAWS WAS VOTED ON FAVORABLY AND 

APPROVED BY THE MEMBERSHIP AT THE  

JUNE 15, 2011  

BUSINESS MEETING. 
 

NEW MYC BY-LAW AMMENDMENT  
 

“ALL ACTIVE MEMBERS OF THE BOARD 
WILL BE EXEMPT FROM PAYING ANNUAL 

DUES.” 

 

This new By-Law will take effect on  

January 1, 2012. 

MYC CLOTHING 
CHECK OUT THE NEW CLOTHING 

ITEMS THAT HAVE ARRIVED. SHOW 

OFF YOUR MYC COLORS WHILE  

SUPPORTING YOUR CLUB. GREAT FOR 

A LAST MINUTE GIFT IDEA.  

 

SEE THE BARTENDERS, THEY WILL 

BE MORE THAN HAPPY TO ASSIST 

YOU!!! 

ATTENTION MEMBERS! 

FREE PATIO EVENT 

SUNDAY, AUGUST 7, 2011 

5:00PM—8:00PM 

 

Come on down to the MYC patio, 

relax and enjoy the river views 

while listening to the tunes of 

Danielle Bayer playing music from 

the 80’s to today! 

 

Bring your favorite appetizer to 

enjoy while sipping on an ice cold 

drink from our beautiful bar! 

 

It doesn’t get any better than this! 



MYC 2010 BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

Commodore:   Mike Twomey 

Vice-Commodore:  Kathy Corwin 

Rear- Commodore:  Sue Cheverie 

Secretary:    Jim Crowley 

Treasurer:   Steve Robbins 

Fleet Captain:   Bill Burchill 

Steward:   Sue Camelio 

 

Directors:   Chris Grande 

    Steve Rullis 

    Bill Kerrigan 

    Jim Barry 

    Gordon Hawes 

    John Kelly 

 

Past Commodore:             Al Sarno 

MYC UPCOMING  EVENTS 

 

Monday, July 11– 7:00pm—Kid’s River Dances 

Wednesday July 13—7:00PM—Board Meeting 

Saturday, July 16—5:00 PM—Annual Dock Party 

Wednesday, July 20—7:30pm—Business Meeting 

 

NOTE: CHECK OUT THE UPDATED 

 MYC WEBSITE FOR ALL UPCOMING EVENTS. 

MARSHFIELDYACHTCLUB.COM 

 

6TH ANNUAL CURRENTS CUP DERBY 

SATURDAY, AUGUST 13, 2011—7:00PM 

FREE EVENT (except your bets) 

THE HORSES ARE GETTING RESTLESS AND THE STABLE HANDS ARE  

HAVING A WICKED HARD TIME KEEPING THEM CALM!! 

GET READY FOR AN EXPLOSIVE NIGHT AT THE TRACK!! 

WE WILL BE SELLING OUR LENGENDARY SPUCKIES AS ALWAYS FOR YOUR 

DINING PLEASURE! 

 

WATCH THE AUGUST CURRENTS FOR MORE DETAILS!! 

PARKING REMINDER  

TRAILER PARKING IS FOR MYC MEMBERS ONLY. TRAILER PARKING BY GUESTS USING PARKING 

PASSES IS NOT PERMITTED. ALL VEHICLES PARKING A TRAILER MUST DISPLAY A MYC MEMBER 

PARKING STICKER.  NO OVERNIGHT TRAILERS/BOATS ALLOWED AT THE CLUB. 

TRAILERS MUST BE PARKED IN THE  FURTHEST END OF THE GRAVEL PARKING LOT BEYOND  

C-DOCK IN THE MIDDLE—NOT THE SIDES. BE COURTEOUS TO OTHER MEMBERS USING THE CLUB 

PARKING LOT, AS TRAILERS USE MORE SPACE THAN CARS USE.  THANK YOU. 


